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Announcement 

TRANSCHEM 78 
Fifth Symposium on the Safe Transportation of Hazardous Substances, Teesside 
Polytechnic, 20/21 March 1978. 

Organised jointly by the Cleveland Constabulary and the Polytechnic’s 
Department of Chemical Engineering with the active support of local indus- 
try, the meeting will consist of technical papers, visual presentations, formal 
and informal discussion periods. Contributions on multiloads, transfer opera- 
tions, risk assessment, medical considerations and training will be given by 
senior personnel from industry, transport organisations, the emergency ser- 
vices, local and national government. 

Detailed programmes and registration forms will be available in December 
1977 from Mr. E. Ward, Department of Chemical Engineering, Teesside Poly- 
technic, Middlesbrough TSl 3BA, (Gt. Britain), telephone (0642) 244176. 
Offers of contributions and other technical queries may be submitted to Mr. 
D. W. Butcher at the same address. 


